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Message From The East 
     It’s hard to believe that five years 
have passed since I was last installed 
as Master of your Lodge.  A number 
of things have changed for all Lodges 
since I was last in the East, and we 
have not been immune to those 
changes.  The number of candidates 
petitioning the Lodge has gone from a 
surge to a trickle.  Attendance at 
meetings  and  some social events  has 

declined, even though lots of thought, creative effort and 
hard work have gone into those activities 
     There are positive changes, too.  By going from two 
meetings a month to three, each meeting is now shorter and 
more enjoyable.  We’ve made effective use of email and the 
Internet to reduce our postage costs, while strengthening 
our ability to promptly communicate with our members and 
the Masonic community. 
     Over the past couple of years as I prepared for my 
journey to the East, I put a lot of thought into what this year 
will look like, and what I, with the help of our members, 
Officers and Past Masters, hope to achieve.  I spent lots of 
time discussing the needs of the Lodge and how best to 
meet them with numerous Brethren.  The results can best be 
summed up this way.  “Turn the clock back to move the 
Lodge forward.”  Let’s turn the clock back to the time when 
each stated meeting had attendance of 50, 60 or more 
Brethren, and conferring a degree was a celebration that 
leaves an indelible impression on the star of the night – the 
candidate.  Let’s turn the clock back to the time when the 
Lodge and Masonry were major parts of every member’s 
life, and to the time when members readily volunteered to 
become coaches, learn speaking parts, or join the Line of 
Officers.  Let’s turn the clock back to the time when being a 
Freemason, and a member of University Heights Lodge, 
was an honor that we were fiercely proud of.   
     Several very special upcoming events include a special 
program on February 21st to will honor the Bicentennial of 
the Grand Lodge of Ohio.  Open to Masons and non-

Masons, the guest speaker is Wor. Bro. Chad Simpson, 
Director of Program Development for the Grand Lodge of 
Ohio.  Rare artifacts from the Grand Lodge and the 
traveling Bicentennial exhibit will be on display, with a 
dessert reception following.  On March 13th and 20th, CPR 
Classes for members and families; and on June 8th, 
University Heights Lodge Mitzvah Day, where we will 
meet in the banquet hall for breakfast, then volunteer at one 
of several locations in the community.  Each event will be 
described in greater detail in upcoming flyers. 
     You recently received a letter announcing the Master’s 
Project.  Through the sale of top quality sport shirts, denim 
shirts and sweat shirts, I hope to raise a substantial portion 
of our charitable contributions for the coming year.  The 
profits from the items sold are earmarked for our charitable 
fund.  So the more items you buy for you and your family, 
the larger the fund!  You can view the apparel and print 
order forms on the Lodge website at www.uhlodge.org.  I 
personally want to thank you for supporting this effort.    
     Thank you to all the Brethren who volunteer to serve the 
Lodge this year.  There are lots of ways to do so, just give 
me a call.  I also extend my thanks to the Officers and Past 
Masters of University Heights Lodge.  Your assistance and 
guidance have been invaluable as I’ve planned for this year.  
Thanks to the Committee chairs and their members for the 
hard work in the past, and in the future.  Thanks to my 
closest advisors – you know who you are.  And finally, a 
special thank you to my wonderful wife Meryl, without 
whom I would not be in the East.  Her support, enthusiasm 
and encouragement make my life a true joy. 
     Fraternally yours and best wishes for a happy and 
healthy New Year, 
 

Jeffrey A. Kaplan, P.M. 
Worshipful Master 

 

 

Bicentennial Celebration 
February 21, 2008 

200 Years of Fraternity  
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Retiring Master’s Message 
     Well, that magical time is finally here.  I survived my year 
as Master.  I fulfilled my “tour of duty”.  It’s been a year of 
learning and enlightenment, and I could not have done it 
without all of you and your help. Thank you!  This time in my 
Masonic career brings mixed feelings.  Relief is definitely one 
of those feelings.  But, sadness is another.  I have spent the 
past seven years going through the chairs of this lodge, 
knowing exactly what to do every other Thursday night, and 
recently the first three Thursdays of every month.  Now that 
I’m not required to go to every meeting, I feel somewhat lost.  
So does my tuxedo.  But I will survive and look forward to 
being a past master. 
     As I turn the reins over to Wor. Bro. Kaplan, I want to 
thank the Officers, the Past Masters, and the brethren of 
University Heights Lodge at large.  Special thanks to Wor. 
Bro. Alan Wittenberg for all his help and support as Chaplain 
and during the past seven years.  Thank you to Wor. Bro. 
Henry Mankowski for pretty much everything, from agendas 
to good advice and counsel.  Thank you to Wor. Bro. Alan 
Arons and Wor. Bro. David Greenberg for providing our lodge 
with an outstanding year, socially.  Naturally, I would be 
greatly remiss if I did not thank my beautiful wife, Rhonda, 
and loving family, who have stood behind me not only this 
past year as Master, but also the preceding six years as an 
officer. 
 

Fraternally yours, 
Adam Rutkowski, P.M. 
Past Master 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Chuck “E” Cheese Holiday Party 
     Our annual Children’s Holiday Party was a great success 
once again as 135 of our brethren and their families assembled 
at Chuck E. Cheese Pizza Time Theater in Mayfield Heights 
on December 12th.  Kids of all ages enjoyed the plentiful 
pizza, overflowing salad bar, and many flavors of ice cream. 
     Everyone, especially our young kids and grandkids, 
enjoyed the never-ending stack of tokens and had a great time 
on the rides, the climbing structure and playing the wide 
variety of games.  As in years past, Skee-Ball was particularly 
popular.  It was fun seeing the kids collecting the tickets and 
redeeming them for prizes. 
     Many new faces were seen as our newer members brought 
their children for the first time and many of our older members 
brought their young grandchildren.  Many thanks to the 
Entertainment Committee for making the Holiday Party a night 
to remember! 
 

Barry Pollock 

 

Schvitz Night 
March 12, 2008 

Steam the night away  
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Table Lodge Comes In January 
     One of the oldest traditions in freemasonry is Table Lodge, 
which originated in France and England nearly 300 years ago.  
University Heights Lodge will convene our 16th Annual Table 
Lodge on January 17, 2008.  Lodge will convene in the 
Entered Apprentice degree at 5:15 PM, followed by dinner in 
the banquet hall at 6:30 PM.  The Table Lodge ritual will begin 
at about 7:30 PM. 
     According to Masonic tradition, the dining tables will be 
arranged in the form of a horseshoe.  The ceremony around the 
tables includes the friendship and warm feelings generated 
during the seven traditional toasts and continues throughout 
the evening.  Our guest speaker will be Rt. Wor. Bro. Charles 
R. Murphy, Deputy Grand Master of the Grand Lodge of Ohio. 
     It promises to be a delightful and educational evening of 
fellowship.  The evening is open to members and Masonic 
guests.  Dinner tickets are available from the officers or by 
sending a reservation form and check to Rt. Wor. Bro. Hugh 
Harris.  Forms are available online at our website  
 
 
55th Annual Charter Night  
     On November 15th, University Heights Lodge convened to 
celebrate our annual Charter Night.  This one, our 55th, may 
have been “just another meeting” to some who have attended 
so many over the years.  For this reporter, and for other 
brethren new to Masonry and to our Lodge, it was inspiring 
that so many of our brethren have been active in Masonry for a 
period longer we have been alive. 
     We were honored by the presence of Rt. Wor. Bro. Charles 
E. Cole, our newly assigned District Deputy Grand Master, 
who assisted Wor. Bro. Adam Rutkowski in bestowing honors 
on our 25 , 40 and 50 year members.  The names of our nine 
remaining Charter Members were read as an honor roll.  The 
ceremonies concluded with a solemn and moving ceremony 
honoring our departed brethren. 
     And who could forget our guest speaker, Del Donahoo from 
WKYC-TV3?   At the ripe old age of 85, he may have left a 
few thoughts behind, but he certainly hasn’t lost his sense of 
humor or wit.  There is a lot of history in that man’s mind.  I, 
for one, will always see the Pillsbury Doughboy in a different 
light. 
     The evening ended with another excellent dessert reception 
enjoyed by our brethren, their spouses and many guests. 
     In a separate presentation, 
Bro. Ben Krantz, age 97,  
received his 65 year service 
award at his home.  His wife, 
Alyce, and many of the 
brethren were in attendance to 
witness Rt. Wor. Bro. Cole 
present this very special award.   
Congratulations!! 

 
James Hoffert 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bicentennial Celebration 
     University Heights Lodge will hold a special program on 
Thursday, February 21, 2008, to honor 200 years of 
Freemasonry in Ohio.  As part of the Grand Lodge’s year-long 
celebration of Ohio Masonry's Bicentennial, University 
Heights Lodge is pleased to present Wor. Bro. Chad Simpson, 
Director of Program Development for the Grand Lodge of 
Ohio, as its guest speaker for an entertaining and educational 
evening.  His topic will be the foundations of Freemasonry in 
Ohio, tracing its evolution from 1808 to the present. 
     According to Wor. Bro. Jeff Kaplan, Wor. Bro. Simpson 
will be displaying some rare and rarely seen artifacts from the 
Grand Lodge archives.  They are part of the Grand Lodge's 
 Bicentennial Traveling Exhibit, a chronological review of 
major events in Masonic history in Ohio.  The 22nd Masonic 
District’s Bicentennial Lantern will be on display for the 
evening. 
     The program is open to Masons, their families and guests.  
Anyone who has an interest in Ohio Masonry is encouraged to 
attend.  This will be an excellent opportunity to introduce a 
prospective member to our fraternity. 
     Lodge will open at 7:00 PM and guests will be admitted at 
7:30 PM.  A dessert reception will follow the program.  There 
is no cost to attend the program and reception.  Wor. Bro. 
Kaplan and the Officers hope to see you at this once in a 
lifetime event. 
 

Barry Pollock 
 

Support the 
Masters Project 

Purchase Masonic Apparel and 
Raise Money for our Charities. 

 
Visit the Lodge Website for Details 

www.uhlodge.org 

Upcoming Special Events 
 

Feb 9 – Lake Erie Monsters Hockey 
Feb. 21 – Bicentennial Celebration 

Mar 13, 20 – CPR Training 
Mar 12 – Schvitz Night 
May 3 – Dinner Dance 
June 8 – Mitzvah Day 

 

Join us for these  
Social and Community Events 

Brother Benjamin Krantz  
65 Year Mason 
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Hiram Hears 
BRO. HARRY ZEID and Flo became great-grandparents again 
over the summer.  Beaming grandparents are BRO. GARY 
ZEID and Kathy… Ashley Berman, daughter of WOR. BRO. 
KEEVIN BERMAN and Judy and sister of BRO. MICHAEL 
ROSEMAN, was elected to the Newcomer’s Talent Club at 
Bowling Green State University… BRO. BEN ZIDE and 
Cookie celebrated their 58th wedding anniversary… Ask 
WOR. BRO. ALAN ARONS when he and Marcia will travel 
again to Mexico…BRO. JOSHUA ARONS vacationed in 
Hawaii in August… BRO. BURT ZUCKER and Sandy are 
beaming at daughter Betsy’s engagement to Brent Silver…as 
are BRO. LARRY LEYSER and Pat on the engagement of son 
Mark to Jillian Richard. Proud grandparents are BRO. KURT 
LEYSER and Jean…wedding bells rang for Scott Sulzer, son 
of BRO. LOUIS SULZER and Linda, who married Diane 
Goldman…and Brian Drobnick and Gina Saginor, daughter of 
BRO. DAVID SAGINOR and Ilene…BRO. BERNIE 
ABRAHAMS was named Usher Emeritus by Temple Tifereth 
Israel…Eric Michel, son of proud parents BRO. DAVID 
MICHEL and Lisa, was a semi-finalist in the National Merit 
Scholarship program…BRO. DONALD HARRIS and Ellen 
are basking with joy at the August birth of grandson Matthew 
Kenneth, son of Larry and Dahlia Harris…Faith Reiff, 
granddaughter of WOR. BRO. MARC REIFF, was attacked by 
a dog and will have to undergo plastic surgery on her face.  
Faith has been modeling in Las Vegas…Jamie Newberry, 
daughter of WOR. BRO. ROGER NEWBERRY and Carla, 
also a resident of Las Vegas, attends the same dance school as 
Faith.  Both talented young ladies participated in the school’s 
recital over the summer… BRO. BARNETT BOOKATZ has 
been struggling with a recurring illness…Lenore Schultz, 
mother of WOR. BRO. JEFFREY SCHULTZ and widow of 
WOR. BRO. ALBERT SCHULTZ, underwent hip 
replacement surgery and is recovering at her Menorah Park 
apartment…WOR. BRO. DUANE DUKES was ill over the 
summer…Leah Leyser, wife of BRO. WALTER LEYSER, 
and mother of BROS. RONALD and RICHARD LEYSER and 
Rhonda Wolfson (BRO. ROGER WOLFSON), had surgery in 
August…BRO. HARRY ZEID spent a night in the 
hospital…WOR. BRO. ROBERT FRIED had successful 
surgery…BRO. MELVIN JACOBS was hospitalized with a 
bad back…WOR. BRO. JERRY ACK succumbed to a long 
illness in late May.  A Masonic service was held on June 
3rd…David Wolfson, father of BRO. ROGER WOLFSON 
passed away in late June.  He was the grandfather of BRO. 
SCOTT WOLFSON…Elaine Discont, wife of the late WOR. 
BRO. HERB DISCONT also passed away in June…Jeffrey S. 
Markman, father of Lisa (BRO. BRAD ZUCKER) passed 
away…BRO. S. DARWIN NOLL passed away…BRO. 
DANIEL JACOBER passed away in Tennessee…Bro. Stuart 
Marcus, a member of a lodge in the Atlanta area, son of WOR. 
BRO. HARRY MARCUS and Rita and brother of BRO. 
DAVID MARCUS and Marcia Ravitz (WOR. BRO. JAY 
RAVITZ), passed away after a heroic struggle with 
cancer…Bro. Benjamin Davis, a member of Parkside Lodge 
and brother of BRO. CARL DAVIS, passed away over the 
summer.  Several of our brethren participated in the Masonic 

memorial services for these two brethren…WOR. BRO. 
STUART WITTENBERG, father of BROS. MARC and 
DANIEL WITTENBERG, son of BRO. HARRY 
WITTENBERG and brother of WOR. BRO. ALAN 
WITTENBERG, succumbed to cancer.  Over 50 Masons 
attended his Masonic memorial service…BRO. ROBERT 
GROSSBERG passed away in August…BRO. ROBERT 
JACOBS, son in law of the late WOR. BRO. EDWARD 
DWORKIN, also passed away in August…WOR. BRO. 
STUART SILVER lost his father-in-law, Sanford Friedman 
and his mother, Maybelle Silver, widow of WOR. BRO. 
EZRA SILVER, within the space of a month…Laurie Meyer, 
wife of BRO. ALAN MEYER, succumbed to cancer in 
September…BRO. BRUCE DeBERRY lost his step-father, 
Charles Hopkins of Orange City, Florida  and his father Billy 
Deberry of Panama City, Florida within only a few weeks…. 
Jill Strauss, wife of ILL. & RT. WOR. BRO. EDWIN A. 
STRAUSS, JR., lost her aunt… November saw the passing of 
BRO. AL POLLEN…and Miriam Bloom, mother of BRO. 
STEVE BLOOM and grandmother of Traci and BRO. 
WILLIAM GOLDMAN...in December, BRO. STANFORD 
NEUGER passed away as did BRO. MARTY PALEY in 
Florida… Hiram regrets the misreporting of the residence of 
WOR. BRO. HARVEY KUMIN and Nancy’s son, Josh, who 
made them grandparents a few months ago.  Josh lives in 
Deerfield, Illinois… Hiram can only report what he hears…If 
you have news that would be of interest to your brethren, send 
an email to hiram@uhlodge.org, or call BRO. HARRY ZEID, 
Sunshine Committee Chairman, at (216) 464-0567, or email 
him at floandharry@aol.com. 
 
HIRAM 
 
 

It’s Alive!!   
Lake Erie Monsters Hockey Night! 
     The legend of the Lake Erie Monster has persisted for 
generations, and now the truth is revealed!  Come see one of 
the newest AHL Hockey franchises with your brethren, their 
families and guests on Saturday, February 9th at the Quicken 
Loans Arena.  The Monsters will be taking on the Grand 
Rapids Griffins.  The first face off is scheduled for 7:30 PM.  It 
promises to be a battle of mythical proportions! 
     We have arranged for a buffet-style dinner beginning at 
7:00 PM, right behind our seating area at the north end of the 
arena.  The menu will include hot dogs, nachos, chicken 
tenders, soft drinks and much more.  The buffet line will be 
available until the end of the first period, so come hungry. 
     And that’s not all!  Intermissions will feature the 
entertainment by the Dallas Cowboy Cheerleaders!  We will 
also be able to purchase Lake Erie Monster’s baseball caps for 
only $3 each! 
     The cost for this evening is a mere $17.50 per person, so 
please get your reservations in now!  Contact me at (440) 382-
4148 if you have questions.  Hope to see you there!! 
 
Matthew Newberry 
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Committee Appointments 2007 – 2008  
 

Stewards  
David Snethkamp ..................................Chairman 
Matthew Newberry........................Asst Chairman 
Harry Marcus, PM................................... Advisor 
Harry Wittenberg....................................Emeritus 
Bernard Abrahams Martin Mittleman 
David Arons  Sanford Neuger 
Murray Arons  David Pollock 
Charles Bailin  David Resnik 
Henry Billys  Harold Resnik 
Stephen Bloom  Robert Schweid 
Edward Cerney  Elvin Shultz 
Sidney Gold  Les Snider 
Leonard Holmes  Harry Zeid 
William Jacobus  Ben Zide 
 

Fellow Craft Tea m 
David Snethkamp ..................................Chairman 
Matthew Newberry........................Asst Chairman 
Bernard Abrahams Martin Mittleman 
Charles Bailin  Sanford Neuger 
Henry Billys  David Paley 
Stephen Bloom  Warren Perl 
Edward Cerney  Barry Pollock 
Harold Chaitoff  David Pollock 
Jon Dunger  Stephen Quinn 
Melvyn Diamond David Resnik 
Sidney Gold  Harold Resnik 
Marvin Golden  Ken Rubenstein 
Matt Harris  Robert Schweid 
James Hoffert  Elvin Shultz 
Leonard Holmes  Ronald Silverman 
William Jacobus  Eric Skoke 
Nabil Khoury  Les Snider 
Franklin Kodish  Michael Stern 
Donald Levenson Joseph Wicker 
Les Levine  Steven Woods 
Michael Libman  Harry Zeid 
David Michel  Ben Zide 
 
Projectionists  
Alan L. Wittenberg, PM..................Co-Chairman 
Roger C. Newberry, PM..................Co-Chairman 
David Arons 
 
Investigations  
Matthew Newberry................................Chairman 
Stuart K. Silver, PM. ............................... Advisor  
 
Lodge  Education  and  Counseling  
Roger C. Newberry, PM........................Chairman 
Duane Dukes, PM.................................... Advisor 
Abraham Kay, PM................................... Advisor 
Alan L. Wittenberg, PM.......................... Advisor 

Membership  
Hugh Harris, PDDGM ..........................Chairman 
Aarne Lillo .............................................Secretary 
Henry G. Mankowski, PM .......................Advisor 
David Arons  Mikhail Sapozhnik 
James Hoffert  Jason Smith 
Leonard Holmes  Lawrence Solomon 
Nabil Khoury  Michel Stern 
David Pollock  Steven Woods 
 
Sunshine  
Harry Zeid….………………………..…....Chairman 
Harold Chaitoff  Maurice Senkfor 
Harvey Golden  Russell H. Van Scyoc, PDDGM 
Barry Pollock 
 
Grievance  
Jeffrey E. Schultz, PM ..........................Chairman 
Dennis A. Linden, PM Alan G. Silver, PM 
 
Legal  
Abraham Kay, PM ..........................Co-Chairman 
Keevin J. Berman............................Co-Chairman 
Ronald M. Rubenstein, PM....Chairman Emeritus 
Aric Kinast  Kenneth Rubenstein 
Brent Kirval  Robert Stotter 
David Michel  Michael Stovsky 
Warren Perl  Michael Thal 
 
Blood Bank  
Martin Mittleman .................................Chairman 
Harry Marcus, PM....................................Advisor 
Stephen Bloom   David Resnik 
Harvey Golden  Harold Resnik 
 
Visitations  
A. Arthur Moss, PM..............................Chairman 
Bernard Abrahams Harry Marcus, PM 
Marvin Golden   Russell H. Van Scyoc, PDDGM 
Harvey J. Kumin, PM 
 
Mitzvah  
George Cohen .......................................Chairman 
Roger C. Newberry, PM ..........................Advisor 
Harvey Choddock Martin Mittleman 
Lester Levine  Ben Zide 
 
Publicity  
Hugh Harris, PDDGM ..........................Chairman 
Harry Marcus, P.M. Kenneth Rubenstein 
Louis Ross 
 
Photographer  
Alex Lev, PM........................................Chairman 
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Charity 
Adam Rutkowski, PM. ..........................Chairman 
Harry Marcus, PM...........................Co-Chairman 
Marc F. Reiff, PM ...........................Co-Chairman 
Stephen Bloom  Stanley Neuger 
Harvey Choddock Hugh Harris 
 

Greeters 
Robert Stovsky .............................................Tyler 
Harvey Golden ............................ Associate Tyler 
Maurice Senkfor .......................... Associate Tyler 
Bernard Abrahams David Resnik 
Donald Levenson Harold Resnik 
David Pollock   
 

Lyndhurst Masonic Temple 
Harry Marcus, PM...........................Co-Chairman 
Roger C. Newberry, PM..................Co-Chairman 
Jeffrey A. Kaplan, PM.....................Co-Chairman 
 

Masonic Charges 
David Snethkamp ..................................Chairman 
Marc F. Reiff, PM ................................... Advisor 
Duane Dukes, PM.................................... Advisor 
Marco Almazan  William Jacobus 
 

Bulletin 
Barry Pollock.......................... Assignment Editor 
Robert Stovsky .............................Editor Emeritus 
Alan B. Arons, PM ............................... Publisher 
Dennis A. Linden, PM ............................ Advisor 
Roger C. Newberry, PM.......................... Advisor 
Joel I. Newman, PM................................ Advisor 
Bernard Abrahams Charles Reiner 
Howard Chapman Louis Ross 
Sidney Gold  Eric Skoke 
Donald Levenson Lawrence Solomon 
David Michel  Robert Schweid 
Martin Mittleman Alan L. Wittenberg, PM 
Gary Perl  Marc Wittenberg 
Warren Perl  Bradley Zucker 
Marc F. Reiff, PM   
 

Audit 
Stuart K. Silver, PM ..............................Chairman 
Robert Golden 
 

Music 
Roger C. Newberry, PM........................Chairman 
Alan L. Wittenberg, PM ......................... Advisor 
Chester Willey, PM 
 

Website 
David Snethkamp ..................................Chairman 
Alan B. Arons, PM ................................. Advisor 

Entertainment 
Jeffrey E. Schultz, PM .........................Chairman 
Harry Marcus, PM ...................................Advisor 
David Arons  Gary Perl 
Stephen Bloom  Warren Perl 
Harvey Choddock David Resnik 
Melvyn Diamond Harold Resnik 
Arthur Greenberg Elvin Shultz 
James Hoffert  Lawrence Solomon 
Leonard Holmes  Robert Stovsky 
William Jacobus  Harry Zeid 
Nabil Khoury  Ben Zide 
Donald Levenson 
 

Coaching 
David Snethkamp..................................Chairman 
Keevin J. Berman.....................................Advisor 
Abraham Kay, PM ..................................Advisor 
Alan L. Wittenberg, PM ..........................Advisor 
David Arons  David Paley 
Matt Harris  Warren Perl 
Michael Libman  Ken Rubenstein 
David Michel  Joseph Wicker 
 

Investments 
Harold S. Linden ..................................Chairman 
Richard Burk  Joel I. Newman, PM 
Dennis A. Linden, PM Alan G. Silver, PM 
 

Telephone 
Ben Zide................................................Chairman 
Robert W. Fried, PM ...............................Advisor 
Stanley Beekman Robert Rosenstein  
Harold Chaitoff  Maurice Senkfor 
Harvey Golden  Elvin Shultz 
Martin Mittleman Jason Smith 
Stanley Neuger  Allen Wapnick 
David Pollock  Harry Zeid 
 

Directory 
Harold S. Linden ..................................Chairman 
Alan B. Arons, PM .........................Co-Chairman 
Dennis A. Linden, PM ...................Co-Chairman 
Joel I. Newman, PM .......................Co-Chairman 
 

Ritual 
Hugh Harris, PDDGM ..........................Chairman 
Howard Lev, PM .....................................Advisor 
 

Budget 
Harold S. Linden ..................................Chairman 
Dennis A. Linden, PM Alan G. Silver, PM 
Joel I. Newman, PM 
 
 


